
OHTN Staff Working Remotely 
As a precaution against the COVID-19 pandemic, the staff of the Ontario HIV Treatment Network 
will be working remotely until further notice. 

The OHTN will continue to perform all its usual functions and will remain responsive to ASOs, 
clinics, and innovators. 

During this time we ask that you contact us via email as our ability to respond to phone calls will be 
limited. 

For general inquiries, please contact kte@ohtn.on.ca. 

Thank you, 
Jean Bacon, 
Executive Director 
OHTN 

Learn about how the Ministry of Health is preparing for the 2019 novel coronavirus in 

Ontario: 

COVID-19 INFORMATION 
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